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The following information (with the  zipped attachments) was distributed via  the CT3 mailing list 14 March 2006, after the CT#31 plenary:
“Dear delegates,

The CT plenary finished last week and here are some highlights from a CT3 perspective:

· All our CRs were approved except C3-060126 on removal of Reason headers in SIP responses, Rel-7. This CR was replaced by a Lucent company contribution, CP-060129 (status code 433 for ACR), and approved. There is now a conflict between CT3/TISPAN and CT1/IETF regarding Reason headers in responses. We should agree an alignment at the May WG meetings.

· A reference to the IETF "ACR draft" is missing in 29.163. Lucent offered to provide a CR to fix this at the next CT3 meeting.

· Our WIDs were approved except the WID on Nb multiplexing that had to be revised. A proposal from Lucent based on RFC 4170 was added. On request from several companies the work item was changed to a study item. Please see approved SID in CP-060168 (attachm.)

· All WGs are asked to maintain a list of IETF dependencies for Rel-7.

· Several companies (Vodafone, Lucent, T-Mobile) indicated that they will try to initiate some work on the DiamGi and DiamWi interfaces before the next CT3 meeting.  

· An LS from CT5 with a proposed CR for SA1 on Application Driven QoS was briefly discussed. This has been an effort to align the TISPAN OSA architecture with the 3GPP architecture for QoS control. The CR has been agreed by SA1 and may or may not imply some new requirements on PCC. Hopefully, this will widen the applicability of PCC, and hence add extra significance to the work CT3 is doing on PCC.

· Company contributions revising WG agreed CRs are generally discouraged except for certain critical cases:

· CR to a frozen release (i.e. implementations are ongoing)

· Just before freezing of the actual release (to avoid delaying the freezing)

· Dependency on another group

· A TS/TR must be at least 60% complete before it is sent to the plenary for information

· The exact  requirements for TISPAN R2 are not yet known. Therefore we cannot decide whether this will be for 3GPP Rel-7 or Rel-8.

· Based on the assumptions that

· stage 2 will finish in June with several exceptions for September, and

· all current WIs are to be included in Rel-7, and

· stage 3 can only be finished at least 6 months after stable stage 2,

CT expects that Rel-7 stage 3 can be completed no sooner than March 2007. This will be be up for discussion at the SA plenary.

Best Regards,

Ragnar”

